UCC 0131 10S

Response to UCC 0122 09F
And UCC 0125108

From: Williams, Lawrence

Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 2:42 PM
To: Morales, Jeanette F
Subject: Re: University Coordinating Commission: Lindergraduate Council Response needed for UCC

0122 08F and UCC 0125 108
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed
Undergraduate Council has no objection to either UCC 0122 or 0125.

Larry

Lawrence R. Williams, Ph. D.

Chair, Undergraduate Council
Instructional Associate Professor
Director of Undergraduate Research
Department of Biology and Biochemistry
University of Houston 77204-5001
713.743.2637; Irwilliams@uh.edu

From: "Morales, Jeanette F" <JFMorales@Central.UH.EDU>

Date: Tue, 2 Mar 2010 09:21:08 -0600

To: <irwilliams@uh.edu>

Conversation: University Coordinating Commission: Undergraduate Council Response
needed for UCC 0122 09F and UCC 0125 10S

Subject: University Coordinating Commission: Undergraduate Council Response
needed for UCC 0122 09F and UCC 0125 10S

Dear Dr. Williams;

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion
throughout the University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not
yet approved. The UCC will try to ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be
available to those university groups for whom they may be relevant, as quickly as
possible.

The UCC has submitted a proposal titled MAPP 01.01.02 University

Coordinating Commission (UCC 0122 09F), and the UCC has decided that this
proposal may be relevant to your group. Also, the UCC feels that UCC 0125 10S titled
Non-renewal of Appointment of Tenure Track Faculty Member (Interim Policy) may be
relevant to the Undergraduate Council. Please review the attached document(s) and, if
relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to the group making the proposal no
later than 3/25/2010. Copies of dissenting opinion should be forwarded, in writing, to
the originator of the policy and the UCC ( <blocked: :mailto:uucc@uh.edu> ucc@uh.edu
<blocked::mailto:ucc@uh.edu> ) by the date noted above.

Sincerely,

Mark Clarke, Chair

3/22/2010



